

## Florida Department of Environmental Regulation

Twin Towers Office Bldg. ● 2600 Blair Stone Road ● Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Bob Martinez, Governor

Dale Twachtmann, Secretary

John Shearer, Assistant Secretary

October 2, 1990

Mrs. Chris Shaver
Chief, Permit Review and Technical
Support Branch
National Park Service
Air Quality Division
P. O. Box 25287
Denver, Colorado 80255

Dear Mrs. Shaver:

Re: Completeness Review

The enclosed information is being forwarded to you for completeness review.

- CF Industries "C" and "D" Double Absorption Sulfuric Acid Plants modifications; PSD-FL-155; please submit comments by October 25, 1990; and,
- Anheuser-Busch Companies, Inc. lid production capacity modification; PSD-FL-153; currently incomplete and their response will be forwarded upon receipt; please review for comments.

If there are any questions, please call Barry Andrews at (904) 488-1344 or write to me at the above address. All comments, written or oral, should be received by the above requested dates. If it is convenient to FAX a response to us, the FAX number to use is (904)922-6979.

Sincerely,

C. H. Fancy, P.E.

Berry D. Relum

Chief

Bureau of Air Regulation

CHF/BM/t